
REFUND REQUESTS 

~~  There will be NO REFUNDS once you have processed through Gate.  ~~ 

Refund requests MUST be postmarked or dated ON or BEFORE June 5, 2025. 

Refunds will be made ONLY by check and ONLY to the person who paid for the original 
reservation.   

Pursuant to Society Financial Policy, refunds for registrations what were made via 
ePay will be delayed until after Lilies War has received the payment from PayPal.    

To request a refund, please complete the Refund Request Form linked below and send 
it via USPS mail or email to the Lilies Treasurer: 

Juliana Foxcroft c/o Christie Cratty or LiliesTreasurer@Calontir.org 
917 S Kennedy Ave Trlr 65 
Madrid, IA  50156 

Please note that the Lilies Treasurer will be leaving home to drive to site on June 4, 
2025, so any refunds sent via USPS that do not arrive by June 3, 2025, will not be 
processed until after June 17, 2025. 

 


